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Townsend, Erle

From: Robin Pare <rmpare@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:31 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I oppose this ruling. It’s enough to say the vote was postponed due to bad weather. That is a fact in Maine. If an 

individual wants to buy an EV, let them. My opinion is that a hybrid is the way to decreased emissions. A hybrid 

produces its own electricity without mining our planet, reduces carbon, and is reliable when needed.  

Sincerely, 

Robinett Pare 

Carmel Me. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


